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To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is in support of the work that Restoration House is currently doing helping the recovery community and the CUP they are
seeking. | have personally witnessed individuals who have been through treatment already and are in need of a safe environment find
their way to Restoration House and receive that support and discipline from the community offered at Restoration House.

The Manitowoc community is blessed to have recovery homes like Restoration House. The success of those who have been
supported through their recovery are the ones who actually make that shift to living lives they never thought possible. They learn not
only how to live their lives clean, but they learn how to have healthy relationships and community.

We have much to learn from those who are in recovery as they have an intentionality and determination to live lives that have purpose
and make a difference in the communities they live in.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Autumn Bosch, CCLC

Executive Pastor
Connection Church
1455 Rapids Road
Manitowoc, Wi 54220
920-684-8845




